
 

MEDIA ALERT 

UAH, American Foundation for Suicide Prevention will hold 3rd annual Out of the 

Darkness Campus Walk on Sunday, April 7 

What: The University of Alabama in Huntsville (UAH) and the American Foundation for Suicide 
Prevention (AFSP) will hold the third annual Out of the Darkness Campus Walk to raise funds 
and awareness, encourage discussions, and build a community to support people impacted by 
suicide. Participants may register in advance at afsp.org/UAH or on the day of the event. There 
is no charge to participate. 

When: Sunday, April 7, 2024 – Onsite registration starts at 1 p.m.; walk begins at 2 p.m. 

Media opportunity: Dr. Paul N. Whitehead, UAH assistant professor of kinesiology, and 
Meesha Emmett, Alabama area director for AFSP, will be available for interviews Sunday, 1-
1:45 p.m. 

Where: Charger Union, 4705 Holmes Ave., Huntsville, AL 35899. 

About: UAH and AFSP have already raised more than $25,000 for suicide prevention through 
our campus walks. The public can help us continue to support this important cause by 
participating in the walk or by making a donation.  

Additional Information: Click here for a campus map.  

Media Contact: Kristina Hendrix, 256-824-6341 

 

Please RSVP to Kristina Hendrix, kristina.hendrix@uah.edu. 
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